Announcements — December 13, 2021

CAFETERIA
» Cafeteria Specials today are:
e Jambalaya with Chicken Skewer
e Buffalo Chicken Sub
e Alfredo Pasta
CLUBS
» Board Games with Bases is happening today at Lunch in B101.
» Dungeons and Dragons is happening today at Lunch in B116.
» Weight training club is happening today at lunch in the weight room.
» Math homework Club happening today during Lunch in C103 and C104.

BE THE CHANGE CLUB
» Be the change is a new club connecting in Portable 8 on Fridays at Lunch.
Join the Club to meet with others looking to make positive changes in our
community and to give back to local charities in need.

BLUE BIN MONDAY
» Please have a volunteer in each class bring down your class’s blue bin to the
recycling areas outside between 11:30-1:00pm. The recycling bin is located
on the North side of the school, to the right, down the ramp.

SOCIALS DEPARTMENT
» The Law society of BC is holding their annual Secondary School Essay

contest. This year’s topic is on the rule of law and the right to freedom of
expression. This is a great topic for students in Social Justice, Law or
Genocide studies. First place will win $1,000 and second place will win $500
- as well as notable recognition by the law society, and is a great resume
builder. More information can be found on the Law Society of BC website, or
you can see Ms Van der Putten in Portable 1 for more info.

STUDENT COUNCIL

» Welcome back Stars! You are all looking good in your monochrome outfits.
Be sure to join in on the fun during lunch in the hub and watch your teachers
and peers compete against one another in an Eggnog and Fruitcake eating
contest. Don't forget that tomorrow is Formal Tuesday so come to school
dressed to impress and show off your best formal wear outfit! Head down to
the school store between period 1 and 2 tomorrow for some free hot
chocolate. Good luck to those participating in the Eggnog and Fruitcake
eating contest and thanks to everyone for dressing up!

MATH
» Grade 9 — 11 students interested in participating in the Math contest please
see Mr. Lucus at lunch in C106.



